
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

 

On Thursday 20th July Birklands are hosting a summer disco, Hawaiian style! 

(Hawaiian fancy dress is welcomed).  

 

Tickets can be collected from the office; they will cost £1.50 and this will need 

to be paid via Squid or the school bank account. There will be a tuck shop so 

children can bring some spending money to purchase some treats and 

drinks.  

 

Timings are as follows: 

 

Reception/KS1- 3:15-4:30pm (Children to get changed at school) 

 

Yr 3, 4 & 5 - 4:45-6:00pm (Year 6 end of year disco to held separately) 

 

Thank you, 

  

Miss Cox                    
 


